[image: image1.jpg]


Puddletown Church of England First School  
‘Inspiring learners to be the best they can be’
Dorchester Road, Puddletown, Dorchester, DT2 8FZ       Tel:  (01305) 848206   Fax: (01305) 848094

Headteacher: Mr D Hunwick
        E-mail:  office@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk                        www.puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk

[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]DASP,

Getting it right
by working together



[image: image4.png]


[image: image5.png]




[image: image6.png]Eco-Schools





4 October 2018
Dear Parents and Pupils,
Some of you may remember Mrs Stonhill who was a teacher at Puddletown First School for many years. She was a much loved and highly respected teacher who sadly became very ill in 2016 and died in 2017.
As a school we are very proud to have known Mrs Stonhill and are looking at a way of remembering all she did for so many people. We are hoping to be able to buy a bench in Mrs Stonhill’s name for the new Puddletown Village play park.

If you would like to make a contribution to this of whatever size that would be fantastic. These can be given or sent to the school office.

We will let you know when the bench is being unveiled so you can attend if you would like to.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hunwick
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